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Daniel Sarnoff

From: Jeff Ahne
Sent: Wednesday, January 10, 2024 11:53 AM
To: Daniel Sarnoff; Chief Sandra DiRuzza
Cc: Jerry Barberio; EOC
Subject: Re: light on west Boston post road ( Mamaroneck high school) 

Good afternoon all  
 
Verde is unable to get light back up and running. There is multiple shorts in the line from the overhead wire to the 
traffic control box. It will stay flashing yellow. Verde is sending me quote this afternoon for full replacement as it 
cannot be bandaided  
 
Once I receive quote I will forward it on to Dan and Jerry/ board for an emergency repair to a vitals traffic light in the 
village  
 
 
Chief I don’t know if we want to talk about some kind of traffic control for arrival and dismissal for school.  
 
Thanks  
Jeff  

Sent from my iPhone 
 
 

On Jan 10, 2024, at 9:11 AM, Jeff Ahne <jahne@vomny.org> wrote: 

  
Good morning dan and chief  
  
The light at 1000 West Boston post road has a short in it. I am being told they 
replaced the piece 2 weeks ago that shorted out and it seems to be shorting out 
every rain storm.  
 Right now I spoke with Rich from Verde and they are going to try and locate 
the new switch, and also provide us with a quote to rewire the box so it doesn’t 
short out after every rain storm  
  
Thank you  
  
If you have any questions please let me know  
  
Jeff Ahne  
General Foreman  
Village Of Mamaroneck  
Parks department  
  


